
Tuesday May 14, 2024 
 
 
The Green Team will be having their annual clothing swap from June 3rd to 7th 

where all students will have the opportunity to take clothes for free. In 

preparation, the Green team will be collecting clothing donations from now until 

Friday May 24th. Please donate your gently used clothes in reasonable 

condition. We will not be accepting undergarments, socks or bathing suits. 

Donations can be dropped off in a bag at the back of room 414 during tutorial. 

Thank you for helping reduce the cost that clothing takes on the environment! 

 

Reminder Student Council meeting tomorrow at Lunch in room 205. 


